Second COVID-19 Case Identified in Delta County, Active Case Count Remains at Zero
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The Deita County Office of Emergency Management was informed by the Texas Depariment of Staie
Health Services (DSHS) that a resident of Delta County had tested positive for COVID-19. The Delia
County Local Health Authority (LHA) and Emergency Management conducted a follow-up on this
information and determined this to be a duplicate of a previous case reported in an adjoining county in
April. The resident had originally been counted as a positive case in that county due to the current
address they reported, but after further investigation, it was determined that their permanent home
address was in Delta County. This positive case has been removed from that county’s count and added
as a positive case to Delta County. This person has recovered and was self-quarantined in the adjoining
county during that time. As of today, Delta County has had a total of two posiiive COVID-19 cases,
including this case, and still remains at zero active cases.




